Docket No, 50-309

MEMORANDUM FOR: Brian K, Grimes, Director
Divicion of Emergency Preparedness

FROM: George H, Smith, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness and
Operational Support

SUBJECT: MEETING TO DISCUSS THE STATE OF MAINE
RADIOLOGICAL INCIDENT PLAN

By letter to FEMA Regfon I dated July 1%, 1982, the Bureau of
Civil Emergency Preparedness of the State of Maine requested
FEMA and NRC attendance at a meeting scheduled for Wednesday,
August 18, 1982. A copy of this letter which showed the NRC

as cc addressees was transmitted by facsimile to Shelly Schwartz,

Subsequently, py letter dated July 26, 1982, FEMA Region I
requested NRC participation. They specifically requested
participation to clarify your memorandum to R. W. Krim dated
May 12, 1982,

The subject of prompt decision making on protective action
recommendations is important and {s particularly visible at
this time. I urge that you or Shelly Schwartz attend this
meeting. There will also be a representative from my Division.

origioal sigued By:

George H, Smith, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness
and Operational Support

Enclosures:
1. Letter to David M. Sparks, dated July 19, 1982
2. Letter to Ed Wojnas, dated July 26, 1982

cc w/enclosures:
S. Schwartz, Deputy Director, DEP
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BUREAU OF CIVIL EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS

STATE HOUSE e AUGUSIA MAINI ©4332 e (207) 622.620)

— DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE AND VETERANS SERVICES -

Juty 19, 1982 (/ *3
Lea. #172-82-1 e Bores—

O;oakw/zl/u/)?aa
>

David M. Sparks, Directon
Fedenal Emergency Management Agency

447 John W. MeConmack, POCH 2_
Boaton, Massachusesfts 02109 (/ [, %7w
Attn: S. Stoffel

Dear Mr. Sparks:

The Maine Bureau of Civil Emergency Preparedness (MECEP) 4is mosl desinous of
comnecting/eliminating all discrepancies associated with the State of Maine radio-
Logical Incident Plan, in an expeditious manneA.

Presently, we have a Listing of discrepancies developed as a nesult of the Regional
Assistancr. Committee {RAC) and the finat Maine Yankee exercise, which was conducted
on Satuncay, 26 Septemben 1981, 1In our opinion, many of the "discrepancies” noted
were Listed as a resull 0§ incorrect conclusionsd drawn by observers and/or an 4in-
complete undenstanding of existing sysiems oOr procedunes.

Accordingly, we have scheduled a review of these discrepancies on Wednesday, 1§
August 1982 in Zhis office, commencing at 9 a.m. 1& is nequested that Ms. Sharon
Stoffet and M. Brian Grimes attend this meeting which could nesult in the nesolutio
nd numerous- de ficiencies whick we do not think are applicable within our State "Plan
a.d/on at the county and Local Level. 1t is further requested that Federal Emerge
Management Agency, Region One nequest the assistance of Mr, Brian Grimes or other
Nuclear Regulatory Commission nepresentative at this forthcoming meeting.

14 edditional data is nequinred, please contact Robent Caspole, tel. 207/621-6201 at
your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

5 . ;a 4_/
Richaad 9. Dutremble
State Direclor

cy: US. Nuclear Regulatory Comm., Washington, D.C.

A © Nucfear Regulatory Comm., King of Prussia, PA

S. Fvans, Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company

. Hinckley, Division of Health Engineering
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